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Question: Are you able to say whether the minister was advised of the fire? 

Answer: A situation report (SitRep) on the fire at the Villawood IDC was sent by the on call duty 
officer at 0406hours 19 March 2011.  The distribution list for the SitRep includes staff 
from the Minister’s office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


